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Marshall Municipal Utilities 

Crawford retires from MMU after 33 years 

 

January 3, 2023:  Carl Crawford, Electric Production Director at Marshall 

Municipal Utilities, will conclude his career with MMU when he retires January 6, 

2023 with over 33 years of service.   

Crawford’s career with MMU began in 

December 1989.  He held a number of 

maintenance positions before being promoted to 

Maintenance Supervisor in 2007.  Crawford went 

on to become MMU’s Electric Production 

Director in March 2017.  Crawford and his wife, 

Ty, live in Marshall.  His retirement plans include 

building a new shop, some traveling, and most 

importantly, spending more time with his 

grandchildren and family.   
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